St Luke’s Primary Care Patients Participation Group Chairpersons Report 26 September 2017

Welcome 

Barry Kaighin, Sue Hoyle, Alan and Elizabeth Goodacre

This year the PPG have produced a newsletter thanks to Kath Bottwood and Wendy Able.
Edits were put in the Duston “Out and About” and 50 plus magazines to promote the PPG, newsletter and event.

Members of the PPG assisted in surgery to encourage patients to use the self check in.
The PPG are organising an event on General Wellbeing to he held on the 11th October.

Chris Churchman and Barry Kaighin have represented the St Luke’s PPG at the newly formed Northampton Patients Engagement Group (NPEG) which replaces the West Locality Engagement Group (WLEG). 

Going forward the PPG will assist the practise in implementation of the Care Navigation initiative.
